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My name is Jacqueline Beaulieu and I am a descendant of the Leech Lake Band of Ojibwe. I graduated 
from the University of California Berkeley in 1996, with a B.A. in Economics and a minor in Native 
American Studies. I graduated from the University of Minnesota Law School in 1999. 

I have worked in the Twin Cities Native community for twenty years doing work involving the Indian 
Child Welfare Act, since 2018 with the Hennepin County Attorney’s Office as an Assistant County 
Attorney in the child protection division and previously representing parents at the ICWA Law Center 
from 2003-2018. 

I am interested in the work of the MMIR office as, unfortunately, there is a huge overlap of clients in the 
child protection system and those who become missing or murdered. 

I am very honored to be a part of the Advisory Council for the MMIR Office and I look forward to the 
good work that is to come.  
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